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Children, defined as minors under the age of 18 years or who are emancipated from their 
parents or legal guardians, are welcome on College property in appropriate situations as 
outlined in administrative procedures. 
 
Parents/Guardians shall provide adequate supervision for children on campus and ensure 
that there is no disruption either of instruction or of services as a result of the child/children 
being on site. 
 
Visitors, including minor children, to a College facility are subject to all relevant College 
policies, procedures, and regulations. 
 
The ultimate responsibility for the safety of the children on campus rests with the adults 
responsible for supervision. No liability will be accepted by the College or any of its agents 
or staff for the consequences of children being on campus. 
 
 
RESPONSIBILITY:  
The Director of Facilities is responsible for implementing and updating this policy. 
Specific guidance for policy implementation may be found in the associated 
Administrative Procedure(s). 
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